
  

 
 Family Announcements 

 
January 1, 2021  

 

 

Check out our website:  
www.thenorthsidechurchofchrist.org 

 

 

 
 
 
 

870-741-3092  P.O. Box 757  Harrison, AR 72602 

 
Scheduled to Serve 

on 

January 3 
Preside-Offering & 

Closing Prayer 
8 am: 

Shannon Brownfield 
10 am: 

Jason Hart 
 

Technology Booth 
8 am: Nathanael Smith 

10 am: Michael 
Tomlinson 

 
USHERS 

8 am: Pete Papa & David 
Presley 

10 am: David Kernodle & 
Cub Scott 

 
Elder of the month 

Larry Keener 
 

Sermon 
Sunday: 

Steve Powers 
 

Wednesday 1/6 
Devotional- 
Cub Scott 

 
Song Leader Sunday 
8am: Sawyer Deakins 

10am: David Bell 
 

Song Leader 
Wednesday 

1/6-Sawyer Deakins 
 

Attendance 
Sunday 12/27 

8 am- 35 
10 am- 96 
Total – 131 

Wednesday 12/30- 63 
 
 If you are scheduled to serve, 

and you are not able please 

contact Sawyer Deakins before 

Sunday. 

 

 

 

 

Jane Brown- is recovering from shoulder surgery. 

Oliver Crawford- 3-yr old with cancer 

Glenn Family- Pray for the babies to make it to full term or close. They are home 

now. 

Jerry Honey’s sister Lula- her husband passed away Thursday. They are from 

Searcy, AR 

Makayla Howard- Her shots and casts were successful and she can now put her feet 

flat on the ground. She will have to go to Physical Therapy to gain strength and learn 

to walk correctly. 

Earl & Reba Huett- Friends of Lila Nettell, Earl has stage 4 colon cancer. 

Cindy Johnson- her last shot for CRPS was Dec. 22nd. She is making progress but pray 

for complete healing. 

Richard Jarrett- seeing a PT for shoulder, he may need surgery. 

Spencer & Ashley Johnson- are staying in Little Rock. They plan on going back to 

Fayetteville on Monday to deliver the baby. 

Zella Montgomery- Had to have her leg amputated. 

Karen Scott- is a teacher at Valley, she is in the hospital with Covid. 

Gerald Sims- ongoing health issues. 

Melvin Wilson & Lila Nettle’s brother Milton, passed away.  

 
 

 

 

Vanessa & Daniel Lance, will be set up in the Foyer, January 17. 
They are registered at Amazon, Target & Walmart 

 

Friday, January 8- 10am-2pm. 

 HELP NEEDED,  

Please see T.J. Pulliam 
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Winter Weather Reminder 

Our building will be open at our regular meeting 

times for those who wish to worship and study 

together regardless of the weather conditions. We 

encourage members to use their own best 

judgement as to whether the local roads, as well as 

our sidewalks and parking lot, will allow safe 

attendance.  The Elders 

 

 

Helping your community. There is a need for people to volunteer in the House of Hope 

warming station overnights and to work in the Sharing Kitchen on some Friday’s from 4-

6pm. If you are willing to help contact the office 741-3092 & Cris can help you get  set up. 

 


